
 

Dear Parents                   27/3/23 

 

 

Where has this term gone? It is the last week of the Spring term and we have some lovely Easter themed activities planned. 

This week at school there a few special events too. Today started with a production called “The Greatest Fairytale Ever 

Told” which the children loved. On Wednesday, the Fire Service will be visiting the class discussing fire safety and on 

Thursday morning there will be an Easter service at the church. 

 

We will be discussing why Christians across the world celebrate Easter and look at the different ways they 

celebrate…..chocolate may be mentioned! We will be having an Easter word hunt and having lots of fun with fitting objects 

into egg boxes. At home, you could save empty egg boxes and let your child count or sort small objects into each 

compartment – great for counting and sorting by colour or size.  

 

Last week, we discussed our families and the children talked about their life so far – creating a timeline from baby to 

toddler to child. We thought it would be nice to look at each other’s baby pictures. If you can, please send in a baby or 

toddler picture of your child and we can play Guess Who? 

 

We hope that you all have a very Happy Easter and an enjoyable few weeks together.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

The Acorn Team 
 


